
Request to retain NE-9

Justification:  This project has been identified as a major component of the National Plant Germplasm System for 50 years.  It is recognized broadly throughout the USDA as well as internationally for germplasm preservation, distribution, and plant exploration throughout the world.  

Loss of the NE-9 designation is likely, over time, to risk newcomers being unable to locate the 50 years of memory (accomplishments and data) of this nationally and internationally recognized Northeast component of the national germplasm system.  Of the other three regional components, precedent has been established for retaining the original designation of the North Central germplasm project (NC-7), the Southern (S-9) and the Western project (W-6).

For these reasons, it is important to retain the broadly recognized designation of this project as NE-9.

